
Park minutes 

May 9 2022 

 

Mike called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM at Western Sizzlin steakhouse,   

 

Introductions were ahead by 33 members and guests. 

 

The treasurers report was given by Jane. the balance was the same as last month with no activity. 

 

Minutes from the April meeting were read by Mary W they were accepted as read. 

 

50-50 raffle of $25 was one by Dennis, KB8RUM,  a new member. 

 

Old business: 

Earl talked about the fusion repeater and how he did not want to be solely in charge of this project. 

 

The decision had already been made to buy the repeaters and so we decided to continue with that 

prospect.  No vote was needed. As Earl had not made a motion,. Mike appointed a committee of 

Conard, Phil, Jim, and Earl that would do the ordering and setting up. Most seemed to agree this would 

take to burden off of Earl. That way Earl would not be pressured to do the work by himself which is 

understandable. 

 

Jerry KA8NJW, reiterated that the shelter  has been obtained for use on Field Dayat Fort Boreman 

Park.  Earl is going to obtain the key to the cabin and Jerry would get the porta potty ordered as 

needed. 

 

It was decided as in years past they would be a meeting on Friday night before field day to put up 

ropes for antennas. 

 

It was also discussed and if you wanted to operate you needed to bring your own equipment or make 

arrangements to have equipment that you could run so that there was no Time wasted in learning to 

operate the machinery.  Connard will be in charge of logging software. 

 

New business: 

The only new  Business we had was the entered introduced to new members of the club James 

McComas KE8TKY and Dennis Copple KB8RUM. 

 

It was noted that next months meeting will be right around Curt’s 90th.  birthday And something will 

be done at that time to commemorate That milestone. 

 

Bob KB8EFB moved that the meeting be adjourned at 7:05, accepted by all. 

Minutes taken by Mary WHARTON.  Comments by Jerry 

 

 

 


